Thanks from the Melbourne Social Forum organisers

Subject: Thanks from the Melbourne Social Forum organisers

From: MSF <info@melbournesocialforum.org>

Date: Tue, 1 May 2007 13:25:33 +1000

To: "Stephen Mayne" <smayne@crikey.com.au>

CC: "Hammy Goonan" cc: "Hammy Goonan" cc: "Hammy Goonan" cc: "Hammy Goonan"

Dear Stephen

On behalf of the organisers of the Melbourne Social Forum, I wanted to express our gratitude, and thank you for your willingness to speak at this years opening night. We all felt that you added an important, if not critical, contribution to the debate, and clarity around many of the issues discussed. No doubt the discussion would have been much impoverished without you.

We wish you well in all your future endeavors

Yours

Jose